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White, Emma

Sent: 08 April 2019 16:25
To: Entertainment Licensing
Subject: Regarding Application for Roundhay Park extended licence

Good afternoon,

We understand that Leeds City Council has made an application under section 34 of the Licensing Act 2003 to vary
the Roundhay Park, LS8 terms.

This relates to increase in capacity for large scale events from 19,999 to 79,999.

As local residents, living immediately adjacent to the Park itself, we wanted to write and say how supportive we are
of the application.

Firstly, it is wonderful to see our Park being used for activities such as 'Pub In the Park' and Ed Sheehan concerts this
summer, it is great to see the Park offering something for the age grow between children and older adults. This is
what a Park should be doing, providing something for everyone.

Secondly, such larger events help to put our city on the map, keep it a great place to live and promote it as a good
place for companies and their employees to locate themselves, live and work. The cultural capital arising from
bigger events can only be positive.

Thirdly, there is no doubt some economic impact or benefit to these large events and we would hope that in
permitting them to come to the City, you are taking steps to ensure that local small businesses in particular are able

to benefit by being part of the supply chain so helping the ‘Leeds £ Pound’.

We have always found the organisation of events and the post event close down/tidy up to be very well run and
although there is some disruption, it is very short-lived and well worth the effect.

Please can you ensure this email is considered by the necessary panel?

Thank you,
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